
CIRCULAR NO:11/22-23
Date: 15/11/2022

Dear Parent,
Greetings!!

This is to bring to your notice that the students of IEY will be going for a field trip to Deer Park on
25-11-2022 [Friday] as part of the learning experiences planned for the theme “Animals”.

The school timings for this day will be as usual. They will leave the school campus at 8:40 a.m. So,
all the parents are requested to drop the kids in full uniform including ID card, at school by 8:30 a.m.
Please send the following things with your child for the field trip.

1. Snacks, Lunch and water bottle (labelled)
2. Napkins (labelled)
3. Cap (labelled)

To ensure the safety of the students 2 teachers, 2 didi’s and 1 attender will accompany each class.
We request you to give your consent in the consent form online by clicking on the link below by
17th November, 2022 [Thursday].

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSe9i6Fk8eNGgow80zB6M24YU33a1w3zknaqzkM8gyy
998-YCQ/viewform?usp=sharing

Regards
Principal, DOIS
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